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BRADFORD NUT

22 Edmund Street

Bradford

BD5 0BH

Email: contact@bradfordnut.org
Tel: (01274) 414664

Fax: (01274) 414665

Minutes of the General Meeting held on 5th May, 2009 
· Introduction of Officers took place for the benefit of new members.

· Sam Kirk – Unite Against Fascism.  Sam explained that UAF was set up to fight against the rise of the far right, particularly the BNP.  Sam focused on the danger of proportional representation in the European elections.  Colleagues are encouraged to use their vote in order to negate any votes for the BNP.
Leaflets were distributed to use for the above purpose.
Schools can use ‘ Who shot the Sheriff’ DVD.
10th May 11 am – Meet at bottom of Emm Lane to leaflet Frizinghall.
The Union is supporting the HOPE not HATE Campaign on www.hopenothate.org.uk
For leaflets contact www.uaf.org.uk

Apologies: Jo Hill, Miriam Murch, June Cockburn, Oliver Goodyear, Paul MacDougal, Chris Cheetham, Alex Leggat, Janet Deane, Maria Rainczuk.
Minutes:  Minutes of Meeting 3/3/09 – Carried as accurate.
Matters Arising:  

NUT from Beckfoot raised issue of teachers not being able to have access to examinations.  The Meeting believes that there is no rule to stop a teacher entering the exam room to check that all is in order!
Correspondence:   
Stuart Davies summarised.

· Young Teachers Conference (June 5 – 7) – James Dean is attending.  Any others welcome.

· Black Teachers’ Conference – (November 6-8) – Alison Hill to attend.  More welcome.

· Stuart shared resources on the Holocaust ‘Marton and Erica’s Journey.’

· Ian Murch brought up the issue of Young NUT members.  A campaign to try to recruit will take place. 


Reports and Discussions:
· Academies and Trusts:  
Some proposals are firm, some less so. If an academy or trust is created, the NUT strives to maintain Teachers Pay and Conditions.  We have achieved this with Nab Wood.
Thornton has become a Trust.  Buttershaw B&EC is in the process.  Other proposed; Laisterdyke.
The NUT have visited all proposed Academies and tried to sign them up to TUC Agreement.  Bradford Academy have signed.  Rhodesway and Wyke have not yet signed.  No further movement on Greenhead as yet.

Dennis White asked why no further move has been made following the 100% ballot on strike action at Rhodesway if no agreement has been reached on Terms and Conditions.  John Howarth said negotiations were still taking place but would come back in to speak to members at the school.

· Working Environment:
Last term, the Unions sent out advice to all Heads on high temps.  If 26oC reached or exceeded, the advice is to vacate the room.  Also bad ventilation should be acted upon!
The Union will support members on this issue.

· KS2 SATs:
Steve Pickles reported back on lobby of Parliament.  Met Philip Davies MP and had a fruitful discussion.  
A stall has been set up in Bradford City Centre over a three week period with great success.  
Now that the NAHT have come out in favour of a boycott, the anti-SATs campaign looks very strong!

· Equal Opps Group  - Next meeting 4.30 Tuesday 12th May.

· ‘Rarely Cover’  - A document entitled ‘Rarely Cover – guidance’ has gone into schools.  Schools should have meetings to discuss the issue.  The NUT’s view is that cover should only take place in unforeseen circumstances!
Further advice from the NUT will come into schools.

· Ian Murch explained that his tenure as Treasurer on the National Executive is coming to an end.  He asked to be nominated to stand again with a letter of support from Bradford Branch.  This was passed.

· James Dean reported on a very positive Conference.  Lots of interesting discussion and speeches, several of which were from Bradford.

· Learning Walks – Colleagues agreed that these cause added stress and should be opposed.


· Discussion on Nursery will be moved to the agenda for next General Meeting. 

· March for Jobs on 16th May. 
A.O.B  
None

Meeting closed at 6.30
